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Upper Hopton Cricket Club Committee Meeting Minutes – 

Monday 3rd February  2020   7.30pm – 8.30pm
	PRESENT –

  Ian Heaton, Tracey Thompson, Jack Carson, Richard Wood, Rob Wild, John Stanger, Craig Gardner, Steve Hemingway, David Stones, Paul Stones, Josh Moorhouse, Charlie Gallagher, Jordan France.

	APOLOGIES - Eric Conyers
Minutes of last meeting – Proposed – Craig Gardner. Seconded by Jack Carson


	MATTERS ARISING



	A welcome to Josh Moorhouse as our new committee member.
	

	CORRESPONDENCE 



	Email plea for more umpires – Possibly ask Paul France, There is a course which is heavily subsidised and if anyone is interested to see Richard Wood.
Details about the Grey Fox tournament for over 50’s
	

	SENIOR CRICKET

	

	Winter nets have started but not on a specific day, just ad hoc. 
Recruited 3 new players and possibly one more.

Second team have pulled out of the cup.
	

	JUNIOR CRICKET

	

	Teams have been entered
	

	LEAGUE REPORT

	

	Meeting tomorrow
	

	FINANCE REPORT

	

	
	

	MARKETING REPORT

	

	Rob has changed all the slides on the tv screen.
Still some money to come in from White Cottage Cars and BMW

Pizza Island have paid £150

We need a big push on banners and possibly approach Capri again.
	

	ADMIN REPORT


	

	Nothing to report.
	

	CLUBHOUSE REPORT

	

	Vacancy for clubhouse manager.
Ian asked everyone to keep and eye out and report any problems.
	

	GROUND REPORT


	

	Concrete ramps have sunk.
We will need some volunteers to help fill them in at some point.

Chappelows have still to weed and feed – possibly ask them to help?
	

	FUNDRAISING


	

	Casino night is all set for Friday - £15
from 7pm onwards
Joe Manning has mentioned a trip to the races as a possiblity
	

	250 CLUB DRAW


	

	The winner was Jack Carson.
	

	A.O.B


	


	Subs are now £35 – suggested rising to £55
Match tax is £6  - suggested lowering to £5

Pros – it is easier to collect £5 than £6
Cons – Players not getting many games paying the same subs

It is easier to pay by card or online so the decision was made to keep them the same but to try and ensure players pay on the day and enforce the penalty for late payers.

Josh has had an email from the supplier of last years shirts offering a deal for new kit.    
Also suggested signing up to Amazon – this would mean encouraging people who shop through Amazon to shop through a different page.
This would be specifically for us and we would receive a % of the 

amount spent. Josh to look into.

Rob will put the fixtures on the screen.

Jack asked about the evening league who used out ground last year,

David hasn’t heard anything from them – to chase up again.

Sportsman dinner planned for 14/5/20
	



NEXT MEETING – MONDAY 2ND MARCH 2020
